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Q-3, 2019:

I spent some time in Durango with my wife, and then 
revisited the area a few weeks later on my motorcycle.

The trip to Glacier in September was cut short by one 
of the biggest storms of the year moving right along my 
projected path from Twin Falls, ID to Salmon, ID and on 
to Whitefish.

With an eye toward this huge storm moving toward 
me I opted to head off toward Wyoming. Eventually I 
had pretty good weather for my time in northern Utah, 
Wyoming, and Colorado.

I saw a lot of places that were unknown to me, as well as 
spending a little time back on my favorite “Million Dollar 
Highway” in the Ouray to Durango area.

The crowds were gone in September, and the mountains 
were lush from recent rains. It was a really exciting time 
and the mike performed flawlessly.

In late September I had the opportunity to revisit the 
same area with a member of my Project 52 group. 
Sivani Boxall came over from Germany and we spent a 
week travelling around the Colorado Rockies looking 
at the magnificent fall foliage. If you are interested in an 
intensive week roadtrip coaching session, check out my 
website at dongiannatti.com.

Q-3 was a particularly exciting time for me. I saw places 
I have never seen, found the most spectacular color in 
the Aspens of Colorado, and experienced the wide open 
beauty of Wyoming.

As I enter Q-4 I am wondering what this period will 
bring in the form of photographic exploration.

I guess we’ll just have to find out.










































































































